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Thank you to all who came and supported our Christmas pop up fair last Friday. Despite the freezing 
weather, it was great to see so many of you come along to this event and the hot chocolate was 
definitely a hit.  
 
At Friday’s event Christmas Raffle was drawn and we can confirm the following winners: 
 

 £100 cash (0651) 

 £50 cash (1340) 

 Christmas Hamper (0322) 

 £25 Smyths Toys Superstore voucher (1345) 

 £25 Marks & Spencer voucher & bottle of Gin (6030) 

 £10 Costa Coffee voucher & travel mug (1726) 

 £10 Odeon Cinema gift voucher & snacks bundle (4659) 

 Flipout jump session (6246) 

 2 general admission tickets to High Score Newbury (6226) 

 £10 Primark gift card (5101) 

 A bottle of Pommery Champagne NV Brut Rosé Royal (5154) 

 A bottle of Moët & Chandon Champagne (1546) 

 A bottle of Prosecco & box of Ferrero Rocher (4481) 

 Xbox Headset LED novelty light & sweets (1346) 

 Prime Hydration bundle (0145) 
 

Massive congratulations to all the above winners. All winners have now been notified by email or 
text. Please pop into the school office to collect your prize.   
 
A massive thank you for your support so far… 
 
We are pleased to announce that so far this school year, we have raised an amazing £3,620!  
 
Thank you to our school families and school staff who have supported us this term, as always, we 
couldn’t do it without you!  
 
That’s it for now, but please follow us on Facebook and Instagram to stay up to date with all our 
latest news on our social channels. We’ll be back with one final newsletter before the Christmas 
holidays next week highlighting some of the exciting activities we have for the new term, so watch 
this space. 
 
From the KSA Committee 
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